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PURPOSE OF REPORT   

 

1. To receive the decisions of the Executive on the Environment Scrutiny Panel’s final 
reports on Allotments and Income Generation in Environmental Services. 

 

BACKGROUND 
 
2. The Board will be aware that as part of the scrutiny processes, the Executive at its 

meeting on 17th June 2014 considered the findings of the Environment Scrutiny 
Panel’s final reports on Allotments and Income Generation in Environmental 
Services. 
 

3. This report represents the formal notification to the Board of the Executive’s 
decisions in respect of the reports. 

 
4. In addition to the report, the Executive also considered the Service Responses, 

which have been attached as Appendix A and B respectively. 
 
5. Councillor Bob Kerr, Chair of the Environment Scrutiny Board when the report was 

finalised presented the final reports on both Allotments and Income Generation in 
Environmental Services. 
 

 
6. Councillor David Budd, Deputy Mayor and Executive Member for Finance/ 

Governance presented the service responses. 
 

7. In considering the items, the Executive supported both the Service Responses in 
respect of Allotments and Income Generation in Environmental Services. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
8. That the decision of the Executive be noted. 
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BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
10.      Minutes of the Executive held on 17th June 2014. 
 

AUTHOR 
 

Nigel Sayer - Executive Office Manager,  
Tel No: (01642) 729031 


